
Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield 
Public Hearing 

 
In accordance with 24 CFR of the HUD 2017 - 5-Year Capital Fund Program rules, a 
Public Hearing will be conducted at the Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield, on April 10, 
2023 at 4:00 PM to review and discuss the following: 

 
Fort Fairfield Housing Authority  

5-Year PHA Plan Review 
5- Year Capital Fund Plan 2023-2027 

Changes to Administrative Plan and Admission and Continued Occupancy Plan  
 

The proposed 5-year plan and 5 Year PHA plan are available for review at the main 
office of the Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield, 18 Fields Lane, Fort Fairfield, ME 04742.   
Comments may be submitted to the Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield Board of 
Commissioners by mailing them to: 
 

Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield 
18 Fields Lane 

Fort Fairfield, ME  04742 
 

Or by email to haff.stacey@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted at: 
Katahdin Trust Company  
County Federal Credit Union 
Town of Fort Fairfield Office 
Housing Authority of Fort Fairfield Office  


